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I am very distrustful of the motivation for and the necessity of changing and modifying 

our State Constitution. It's disturbing to me that our Legislature seeks to change 

verbiage and wording in such an important document. Why change? Does it provide 

some advantage to creating legislation that may be otherwise Constitutionally 

unsuccessful. Please drop this bill and leave the word Militia unchanged.  

Thank you for allowing me to testify.       


